JUNEAU POLICE DEPARTMENT

6255 ALAWAY AVENUE © JUNEAU, ALASKA 99801

Greg Browning Business (907) 586-0600
Chief of Police Committed to Service and Excellence Fax (907) 463-4808
INFORMATION RELEASE

Subject: Bomb Threat Date: 11/04/2006
From: Sgt Paul Hatch Case or Incident # 2006-037057
Summary:

On 11-04-06 at about 0302 hours, the Juneau Police Department received a report of
a bomb threat involving the Juneau International Airport. Officers responded and
met with airport staff and the Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI) was notified.
No items of interest were located and there was no disruption to passenger service.

The airport is open and travelers should continue with travel plans.
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